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Art 

Crafts 

Art and design skills  

DT 

D&T Structures: Constructing a castle  

 

RE 

We will be learning about: 

Energy 

Choices  

Special Places   

Literacy                                           

The books we are covering are: 

Into The Forest 

Hot Like Fire and Other Poems 

Charlotte's Web 

 

The writing genres we are 

covering are:  

Narrative recount 

Non-chronological report  

Acrostic poem  

 

In addition children take part in: 

DailyShared Reading sessions 

Weekly comprehension lessons 

Daily grammar lessons 

Weekly spellings  

Numeracy 

 

The topics we will be covering are: 

 

Pictograms and bar graphs  

Fractions  

Geometry – properties of shape: Angles, Lines 

and shapes  

Measurement: Perimeter of figure 

Times table (2,5,10,3,4,8) 

 

 

 

Geography 

Coasts 

We will be learning about: 

What it’s like at the seaside; 
The location of UK coastal places; 
How varied its coastline is; 
The natural features found at the coast; 
The family and economic activities that occur around the 

coast. 
 

French   

Food Glorious Food 

 

PE  

PE kit must be worn to school every Thursday 

Tennis 

Athletics 

   

Music  

Into the Garden – Learning notation 

Musical showcase songs 

 

 
Science 

We will be learning about: 
:Plants 

How to plant seeds 

Structure of a plant and flower 

Transportation of water in a plant 

Seed dispersal 

Lifecycle of a flowering plant  

Scientists and Inventors 

Marie Curie 
George Washington Carver  
Inge Lehmann 
 

 Computing  

We are co-authors  

We are opinion pollsters 

 

 

History 

Local history - We will be learning about: 

What makes a building special? 
Preserving local buildings 
Are listed buildings worth saving? 
Campaigning  
 

PSHE  

Money matters 

Internet safety 

 

 

Homework 

Weekly spellings – test every Friday 

Homework due back every Friday 

Please remember to read with your child at least three times a week and discuss what they are reading. 

 


